
 
 

IMPORTANT!! 

CHORUS PROGRAM CHANGES for 2013-2014 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

Due to scheduling changes this year’s chorus program will be a little different from 

past years.  The fall/winter chorus will only be offered to 4
th
 & 5

th
 grade students.  

Rehearsals will be held on Fridays during recess.  Our Winter Chorus Concerts 

will be held on Wednesday, December 18, 2013.  Permission slips are available 

online or from Mr. Amberg. 

Our spring choral program, which starts in late January 2014, will be a musical 

theater production offered to all students in kindergarten through 5
th
 grade.  

Rehearsals will also be held during recess.  The performances of our Spring 

Musical Theater Production will be held on Wednesday, May 21, 2014. 

I look forward to helping our students shine in the spotlight and develop their 

musical abilities! 

Sincerely, 

Mark Amberg 

Vocal/General Music Teacher 


